
 

As a school, we are supporting Storehouse Newbattle in the 
lead up to Christmas this year. 
 

Storehouse provide local families with food items throughout 
the year, and are particularly busy over the Festive period. 
 

Please help us to help our local community by donating items 
from the list below.  These are items that Storehouse            
particularly need in the run up to Christmas. 

 Tinned meat  
 Biscuits 
 Sandwich spreads 
 Tinned vegetables 
 Tinned baked beans 
 Tinned fruit 
 Tinned creamed rice pudding 
 Ready made custard 
 Jam 
 Christmas items (to make 

Christmas that bit more special) 

Donation boxes will be available in our school foyer for items.   
 
All items will be quarantined. 
 
Final date for donations is Monday14th December 2020. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 


